From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 5:08 PM
To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: HB 3250

From: Theresa Ripley [mailto:thinkpint@me.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 12:51 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: HB 3250

To: Beth Patrino
From: Theresa Ripley
Re: Support of 3250

I’m writing to ask for your support of HB 3250, which would put a cap on carbon emissions. I support the fee
and dividend approach. Oregon can continue being a leader in climate action. Now is the time to step up to the
plate for now and future generations.

Thank you,

Theresa Ripley
thinkpint@me.com

thinkpint2.com
725 Sand Ave, Eugene OR 97401
(541 )344 9963 Landline

Theresa Ripley
thinkpint@me.com
thinkpint2.com

725 Sand Ave, Eugene OR 97401
(641 )344 9963 Landline




